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COURT employees took part in a nine-day workshop to prepare them for an international event 
in September 
 

The workshop, ending last Thursday, was to train the staff on receiving and attending to Very 
Important Persons (VIPs) that include judges and magistrates from commonwealth countries. 
The workshop, funded by the New Zealand Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade, is facilitated by 
the Papua New Guinea national and supreme courts with the PNG Centre for Judicial Excellence 
and the Pacific Judicial Strengthening Initiative (PJSI). 
 

The National Judicial Staff Services (NJSS) said the workshop was to prepare the staff for the 
Commonwealth Magistrates and Judges Association 2019 Conference to be held in Port 
Moresby from Sept 8 to 12. 
 

NJSS said more workshops would be held to develop the skills of participants in handling an 
international judicial conference. 
 

The workshops are one of many held by the Pacific Judicial Strengthening Initiative within the 
Pacific under the Federal Court of Australia programme. 
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